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Dear parents and carers, 

Thank you for all the books we had to share in classes last week for World Book Day.  It was also lovely to see all 

those who wished to come in costume too - Mrs Starkswood was in her element on both Thursday and Friday. 

We will be closing all classes except Gosling and Nursery again next week.  Members of the NEU are taking strike 

action on both Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March.  Should you wish for your child to undertake some 

learning on those days, here are a couple of options: 

1) https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary 

2) Choose one of these pictures and write a story about it.  Please bring in to share with your class and your 

teacher: 

 

A few date reminders for you: 

 Friday 17th March is Red Nose Day. Your child is invited to wear red to school that day and make a donation 
online: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday23-the-grove-primary-
school?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=rednoseday23-the-grove-primary-
school&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=b304e40f727547628a5f72b86a8ce9d5 Children may wear a 
red nose, but we are not selling any in school this year for environmental reasons. There will also be a 
special Red Nose Tuck shop on Thursday 16th March where we will be selling Red Nose cookies, for the 
usual price of 20p. 

 Friday 17th March – School Disco: 
o Reception and Key Stage 1 16:30 – 17:30 
o Key Stage 2 – 17:45 – 18:45 
o Tickets will be £2.50 each or £5 for 2 or more siblings, (under 3s are free). KS1 will need an adult 

present at the disco. Tickets will be on sale before and after school next week on the playground (or 
from the lobby outside the school office if the weather is dreadful!). 

o Children will need to come through the front door - we need to see their ticket for them to come in, 
please.  At collection time, please come to the front door and you will be taken round to the hall to 
collect your child.  You then leave through the Community Door creating a one-way system.   

 School Open Afternoon Friday 24th March from 2pm - you are invited to come in to school and see your 
child's learning.  Please sign in at the Community Door. 

 School closes for the Easter Holidays at 2pm on Friday 31st March. (The Orchard will close at 4pm) 

Miss Shaw 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

lass Name % attendance from Monday 6th March – Friday 10th 
March  

The Aviary 73% 
Gosling 88% 

Wren 90% 
Flamingo 95% 

Ostrich 96% 
Kookaburra 94% 
Kingfisher 87% 

Toucan 90% 
Hummingbird 87% 

Whole School 90% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been 

presented to: 

Friday 10th March 

Hummingbird: Jack, Khai 

Toucan:  Seren, Ozodbek 

Kingfisher: Ayyub, Joshua M 

Ostrich: Deanna, Nadia 

Kookaburra: Ana, George B-E 

Flamingo: Duru, Anakae 

Wren: Skaiste, Saul 

Gosling: Freya, Jason 

Nursery: Liam 

 


